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El Paso Police Department Hosts 
Press Conference on Multiagency 
Violent Crime Suppression 
Operations 
 
El Paso, Texas— The El Paso Police Department (EPPD) is pleased to 
announce that it will host a press conference today, August 18, 2023, at 9 am. 
The event will occur in the large conference room at our headquarters, 911 N. 
Raynor St. 
 
This press briefing discusses our ongoing efforts to suppress violent crime in 
our community through multiagency operations. By working together with 
other agencies, we can make significant strides in maintaining public safety 
and ensuring the well-being of our residents. 
 
We invite all press members to join us as we share updates on these 
operations, discuss our strategies, and outline our plans for the future. We 
look forward to engaging with you and answering any questions you may 
have. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in our mission to keep El Paso safe. 
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